
SCHOOL
PRIMARY
ADMISSIONS

South

Do you have a child starting  
primary school in September 2025 

and living in Lancashire?
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Between 1 October and 31 January schools are consulting with  
you to make sure admission arrangements meet future needs.  
To find out more please visit www.lancashire.gov.uk/schoolplaces  
and click ‘school admission policies’.

If travel cost is an important factor in your school preference,  
please check the guidance on our website, or call 01772 532109.

Have  
your say

Apply for a school place now by scanning  
the QR code or visit lancashire.gov.uk/schools 

Closing date: 15 January 2025
You must apply even if a brother or sister is already at the school, or the  

school is linked to your child’s nursery. Please read the admission criteria for your  
chosen schools on the website, or get a copy from them.


